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Congratulations, 2025 
Scenic Heights’ Battle of the Books Team 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Teacher Appreciation Week 

April 28- May 2  

 

 
Students need to be at school  

every day, on time!  
May 1- FAST ELA Testing- 5th grade,  

K-2 ELA testing 
May 2- FAST ELA Testing- 4th grade 
May 5- K-2 Math Testing 
 Title I input meeting 1:45 
May 7- FAST ELA Testing- 3rd grade 
May 8- FAST MATH Testing- 5th grade 
May 9- FAST MATH Testing- 4th grade 
May 13- FAST Science Testing- 5th grade 
May 14- FAST MATH Testing- 3rd grade 
May 20- H.S. Graduation Walk-through 
Graduating H.S. students walk the halls of 
S.H.E. one last time in their graduation 
gowns while our students cheer them on. 
May 22- 5th Grade Day  
May 23- Last Day for students-  
Half-Day- Students are released at 10:30 
Please make arrangements for half-day 
dismissal. 
Report Cards will post after dismissal.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

your
input is

needed!

Flyer revised 2/3/22

Review and revise the School Parent & Family 
Engagement Plan and Compact for the 25-26 school year.

Una oportunidad de aporte para el Título 1
Revisar y revisar el Plan de participación de los padres y 

la familia de la escuela

Ý kiến về Title I
Đánh giá và sửa đổi Kế hoạch Gắn kết giữa Phụ huynh Gia 

đình và Nhà  trường

Attend our meeting for a Title I Input Opportunity

Scenic
Heights

Elementary
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  Visit our school page to stay up to date. 

 
 

  

  

 

 
  

 

 

Need up to date info?  
 

Check out our school’s website! 
 

shes-ecsd-fl.schoolloop.com 
 

 

 
  

 
  

  
 

Please take a moment to complete the  
annual Parent/Caregiver Experience Survey!  

We appreciate your feedback! 
 

 
 
 

Don’t 
Forget
to order 

yearbooks 
online! 

Guidance Corner 
Student council members would like to 
thank all the students and families for 
donating items for their community 

project to help Hotel for dogs and cats. 
If you are looking for a family pet, 

please check there to see if there is a cat 
or dog that your family can adopt. 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Teacher Appreciation Week is here!!  

Teachers love on students all year, now let’s 
show them how much we appreciate them during 

the week of April 29-May 3! 
 


